
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

COVID-19 Monitoring Guidance Question/Answer Session 

September 15, 2021 

9:00 a.m.  
 

Join Deputy Division Director, Wendy Witcig, for a Monitoring Guidance question and 
answer session. 
 

Updated Monitoring Guidance is available for review at: 
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/monitoring-guidance  

 

Targeted Audience: Providers, state staff, and all other interested individuals  

 

Click to Register  
 

 

9/7/21 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/monitoring-guidance
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